
Dear Dr. [Name],

We would like to invite you to participate in the virtual “US-Latin American-Caribbean 
HIV/HPV-Cancer Prevention Clinical Trials Network (ULACNet) Annual Meeting ” on 
December 1st, 2021.                                                                                                                                        

Registration for the ULACNet Annual Meeting 2021 is now open at 
https://events.cancer.gov/dcp/ulacnet. 

The agenda is available to view on this site. Please register for the meeting and virtual 
conferencing information will be sent via email prior to the meeting.

With best regards,


